
Town of Waterford Planning Board Meeting 
Minutes – January 17, 2018 

 
  

Members Present: Bill Dimick-Chair, Howard Remick-Vice Chair, Dave Senio, Steve Eddy 

Others Present: Chis Brimmer, Irene Nagle, David Morrison, Roberta Gillott 

 

 

Bill called the meeting to order at 7:00PM 

 

Minutes  

 

Previous meetings’ minutes (November 15, 2017). Howard made the motion to approve 

November 15, 2017 Minutes with one exception: change DRB to PB in first paragraph. This has 

been seconded by Dave, all approved. 

 

Citizens’ Concerns 

 

Bill asked the folks attending to provide feedback from November’s 15 presentation. 

 

David Morrison spoke up.  He stated that it was interesting and found interest in this ‘new 

concept’, “it may have legs”. 

 

Roberta stated that she thought the schedule of ‘informational meetings should be posted in 

advance, not just warned.  Bill stated that he holds these meetings to gather information and will 

continue as needed.  When there are new things to share or more information needs to be 

gathered.  Bill also stated this will take some time and if/when this goes through, we can still 

change it. 

 

Roberta would like to have the board ID ‘Rural Waterford’.  Bill suggested to Roberta to create 

a presentation to the town with her interests. 

 

David reminded everyone that the population as he recalls in 1960 was approximately 460. 

 

Irene walked through a presentation looking at some of the issues brought up over the last 

couple of months.  Irene will identify three parcels and show examples as to both now and after 

these changes as to what effects the changes would have to these properties. 

 

Howard made the motion to adjourn at 8:15 P.M.  Dave seconded, all approved. 

 


